
 

 

 

 

Haumaru Tāngata (Māori Health & Safety 

Framework) was presented at the 

inaugural Māori Health & Safety 

Conference in April 2023.  The framework 

provides health and safety support for 

Māori employed in high-risk industries.  

Since the initial launch there has been 

significant interest in this framework 

from various organisations. 

                                            

 

 

To aid organisations to embed the 

framework, we have developed                

Ko Au Te Ao, a self-assessment tool,   

based on the Rau (Foundation Principles) 

of Haumaru Tāngata. Its purpose is to 

assist organisations to identify areas for 

improvement within their current health 

and safety policies and practices. 

The programme is designed to be 

completed within eight weeks, and we 

will provide trained mentors to assist and 

support throughout the duration.  

To register your organisation, or for 

further information please email 

gwen@trma.co.nz  

 

 

 

We are embarking on an exciting 

initiative to introduce a programme 

designed to implement Haumaru Tangata 

within 30 high-risk organisations.  The 

core focus is to mentor organisations in 

high-risk industries, enhancing both their 

workplace safety and cultural 

responsiveness.   

We invite your organisation to be among 

the first in the country to participate in 

this programme.  
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What we are doing now 

Developing and refining our assessment 

tool, Ko Au Te Ao, for the Haumaru  

Tāngata Framework implementation. 

     

 

 

From April 2024 

Our training resources will be designed 

and developed based on the framework. 

Mentors from TRMA will be trained to 

assist organisations in implementing 

Haumaru Tāngata. 

 

We will assist in implementing Ko Au Te 

Ao into 30 organisations with options for 

training programs.  After 3 months this 

data will be captured and we will 

evaluate and assess the data and insights 

and share the findings and 

recommendations with our participant 

organisations. 

 

Te Rōpū Marutau o Aotearoa would like 

to thank you for the opportunity to 

present this exciting new project.  If you 

have any queries please contact Moira – 

moira@trma.co.nz 

 

 

During March 2024 

We will be testing Ko Au Te Ao in 5 

organisations. 
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